Date: Tue, 9 Jun 2020, 2:23 pm

Subject: Appreciation for Ms. Shaheen Afroze and all YIS Virtual Class Support Staff

To: cprincipal@yaraschool.net

Cc: <anashaheen11@gmail.com>

Dear Madam,

Greetings!

I would like to take a moment and thank all teachers of YIS who has proven that change and

adaptation are two concepts you do not fear. We can clearly see that in your great teacher Ms.

Shaheen Afroz taking lead as Class Teacher of Grade 1-E, for my child Myra Malik. Thank you

Ms. Shaheen for your patience, flexibility and compassion during this time – and always.

On a daily basis you have adapted to the changing environment and needs of your students.

You are not only demonstrating the importance of this but being their role model during this

transition to the Smart Class learning. You are always maintaining the class with positive energy

by playful rhymes and appreciating children and also making them involved in very interesting

activities.

It is challenging not to see students each day and to alter well thought out plans that you had

for the school year in order to provide students with new and engaging learning opportunities.

We see the steps you are taking to stay connected with students and to adapt your practice,

and we appreciate you.

All teachers: Ms. Shaheen Afroz, Hindi Teacher (Ms. Niloufer), PE Sir Mr. Prem for the active

exercises and the Music Sir for making kids dance.

We see you, we appreciate you, and we applaud you. There are so many heroes in our world

right now, and you are one of them.

Thank You

Best Regards,

Rana Tasneem

(Mother of Myra Malik)

Grade 1, Section E